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27th January 2020 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
RE: Year 12 & 13 Business & Economics trip to the Bank of England Museum.  

 
Your son/daughter has been invited to a trip to the Bank of England museum, London on the 26th March 2020. 
This is an exciting opportunity for your child to be introduced to what the Bank of England is and the role it plays 
in our economy to broaden their understanding beyond the classroom. The day will involve students touring the 
museum, where they can discover, history, architecture and how bank notes were designed as well as exhibitions 
that are on during this month and much more. In addition, included in the day is private presentation for our 
students on what the Bank of England does, why low inflation and stable systems matter.   
 
Students will be travelling by coach to and from the school which will depart the school at 10.00am prompt. We 
will depart the museum to return back to school at 3.30pm with an approximate time of return to school of 
5.00pm. We have planned to have lunch before going into the museum, therefore, if students wish to, they may 
have lunch at Gourmet Burger Kitchen on arrival which is a 12minutes walk from the museum or students can 
bring a packed lunch as their lunch cost will not be covered by the school. All student that are entitled to a free 
school meal, will be provided a school packed lunch on arrival.  
 
Students will not need to wear school uniform on this trip but need to be dressed appropriately. They should 
wear their lanyards at all times. We have high expectations of student behaviour on trips. The School reserves the 
right to withdraw a student from the trip if their behaviour in school means that they could not be trusted or 
would be likely to undermine the safety or success of trip for others. 
 
There will be no museum entry or travel cost for your child to pay as this will be covered by the school. However, 
we will need consent from you to confirm your child’s attendance on this trip by Friday 14th February.  
 
If you have any questions about the Bank of England trip, please feel free to email me; 
tailors@haileyburyturnford.com 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Mrs S Tailor 
Subject Leader of Business & Economics  
 

To:  Mrs S Tailor/ Mrs Camacho    RE: Bank of England 
 
Students name:_______________________________________ Form:______________ 
 
I, the parent/carer of the aforementioned student, give permission for him/her to attend the Bank of England 
Museum trip on 26th March 2020. I am aware that they will be out of school between 10.00am – 5.00pm 
 
PLEASE PROVIDE MEDICAL INFORMATION ABOUT YOUR CHILD (Please give full detail here or on separate 
attachment)  
_____________________________________________________________________________________________
_____________________________________________________________________________________________ 
 
Signed:_________________________________________ Date:__________________________________ 
 
 
Parents name:___________________________________ Emergency contact tel:____________________ 
 

mailto:tailors@haileyburyturnford.com
tel:____________________

